
PCS NEWS 9/28/23

Dear PCS Community,

We're wrapping up another great week here, and turning our calendars to October. The year is truly in full
swing, and I could not be more proud of the work happening in our school every day! Thanks as always

for being a part of it.

Here is some information headed into the weekend:

Upcoming Dates:

TONIGHT: Moon Fest community dinner to benefit the 5th grade trip to Keewaydin

Monday 10/9 - No School in observance of indigenous people's day

Tuesday 10/10 - No School for teacher inservice

Friday 10/13 - Walk to school day (info forthcoming)

Wed. 10/18 - Middle School Forest Day

School Pictures:

Marie Teagardin will again be taking our school pictures, which is great. Photos will be taken Oct. 18th for
students in grades PreK-3rd and 19th (students in grades 4-8). Make up photos for all students will be

October 25th.

You will receive a code for an online store after pictures are taken to purchase photo packages. All
students will have photos taken. If you have questions, please reach out to Nancy and Emily in the office.

Food4Kids:

Food4Kids next week will include frozen meat. Please be sure to check bags!

We hope to see many of you here at Moonfest tonight! Our 5th graders are very excited to host the event
and for their trip to Keewaydin next week!

Have a wonderful weekend,

Jon




